
Dear Editor: 

 

We are very glad to receive the peer-review report for our manuscript which submitted one month 

ago in titled " Subcutaneous angiolipoma in the scrotum: A case report ".    

 

We have revised the manuscript refer to the peer-review comments. The sentence in introduction 

" Angiolipomas located in the scrotum are relatively rare, with only a few case reports, but there 

are no reports of angiolipomas of the left forearm or the left thoracic region" was a 

misrepresentation. The sentence is revised to " Angiolipomas located in the scrotum are relatively 

rare, with only few case reports " in the manuscript.  
 

We have provide the PDF version of language editing certificate and the signed Conflict-of-

Interest Disclosure Form and Copyright License Agreement. The “Author Contributions” section 

and the PubMed numbers and DOI citation numbers to the reference list and list all authors of the 

references were provided in the manuscript. We have uploaded the approved grant application 

forms and funding agency copy of any approval documents. 

 

Thank you for your consideration. I look forward to hearing from you soon. 

 

Sincerely, 

Shulin Li 


